
Our new online payment system allows you to 
make payments, enroll in autopay, view bills 
and sign up for paperless billing. All customers 
who would like to use the new system need to 
register on the website to sign up for automatic 
payments and view bills or other account 
information. When registering, you will need 
your 15-digit account number and the service 
address. If you have any questions, please 
contact us at customerservice@sjwd.org.

REMINDER: REGISTER IN OUR 
NEW ONLINE PAYMENT SYSTEM

Winterize Your Pipes 
Insulate pipes or faucets 
in unheated areas, such 
as the garage, crawl space 
and attic.

Adjust Your Watering 
Schedule 
Depending on the  
weather, little or no 
supplemental watering is 
needed during the winter 
months. Remember to  
adjust your irrigation 
controller accordingly. 

Check for Leaks
During the winter 
months, changes in the 
temperature between 
night and day can cause 
pipes to expand and 
contract, making it easier 
for leaks to occur.

WINTER WATER-SAVING TIPS
With January and February comes some of the coldest temperatures in the area. 
Here are a few tips to help prepare your home and save money on your water bill 
this winter:



From Jan. 10 through Feb. 23, customers 
within our American River Canyon-North 
service area may experience a temporary 
reduction in water pressure. We apologize 
for any inconvenience this may cause! If  
you have any questions, please contact  
our office at 916-791-0115.

Our office will be closed 
on Monday, Jan. 15 in 
observance of Martin Luther 
King, Jr. Day and Monday, 
Feb. 19 for Presidents’ 
Day. For any water related 
emergencies, please call  
916-791-0115.
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